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Heartland Bank Limited (Heartland) (NZX: HBL) has today released its Interim Report for the six 
months ended 31 December 2016. 

Attached is a copy of the Interim Report and the section 209 notice.  

The Interim Report is also available on the Heartland Shareholder Centre at 
shareholders.heartland.co.nz. 

- Ends - 

For further information please contact: 
 

Rochelle Moloney 
Head of Corporate Communications 
Heartland Bank Limited  
DDI  09 927 9287  
  


